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JUNE 4 IS POLKA TIME

Lincoln Chapter One is sponsoring a
POLKA NIGHT on June 4, 1977. The event
is scheduled at the Welfare Hall, 1430
North 10th, with dancing to Ray Stahla's
band. Come at 7:30 P.M. and trip the
light fantastic until midnight,

Refreshments?? —Of course!l! They in—
clude good German sausage and rye bread.
Tickets are $2.50 per person with refresh-
ments extra.

Tickets are being held for members
until May 23. After that it is first come
first served. Regulations limit attendance
to 225. Send your orders for tickets to
Marie Willis at 219 D Street. Be sure to
enclose your check and a self-addressed
—~.stamped envelope.

- (Call 432-3747 or 435-5032 if you have
questions.

90 ATTEND OPEN HOUSE

We had a very successful and beautiful
open house on May Day when 90 members and
friends visited international headquarters
and the museum and then stopped for a
period of sociability and refreshments at
the Amen home.

If you haven't seen the museum lately
you are really missing something. There
are many new exhibits. We received some
very nice comments from individuals who
have been involved with other historical
societies and museums.

CONGRATULATIONS, STAN!

One of cour members, Stan Linnertz, was
elected to the Lincoln Board of Education
on May 3. We're proud to have one of our
swvn honored in this way. Stan serves on

“ethe chapter public relations committee and
is one of our strong boosters on KLIN.

CONVENTION IS AROUND THE CORNER
Have you registered?
Have you made your hotel reservation?

Have you made reservations for your
plane trip? We are sorry there weren't
enough!. for the group flight but many
members are taking advantage of the
freedom fares.

Are you driving to California? Could
you take a box or two of books or whatever
is needed in San Francisco? Give us a call
at 477-4524. We will appreciate your help.

RUNZA ON THE MALL

Thanks to the three Eds--Klein,
Schwartzkopf, and Roth and Stan Linnertz
we had a very successful weekend at the
Arts Festival on the Mall. They were
the planners and the whole project couldn't
have run more smoothly.

A fine crew turned out at Klein's
Bakery to help prepare 1100 runza that
were sold. Also for sale were rye bread
and noodles made by Ed Roth, all of which
turned into a nice profit to help pay for
maintaining our museum.

OQur appreciation to all who worked at
the bakery, at the stand on 15th and N
Streets, and in making all the arrangements.

PUT IT ON YOUR CALENDAR

We are told that some people were dis-
appointed to miss the event on the Mall
and the May Day celebration. We had
information about these in the last Chapter

One News.

We suggest that you jot such dates on
your calendar so you won't miss out.

CALL HAROLD BAUER, 432-5793, TIF YOU CAN
HELP WITH MAILINGS.



